
ST. PAUL’S  SCHOOL, PALI 
          

NOTICE     :    DATE : 07-06-2021 
 

Dear Teachers, 

 

Please note the following points : 

 

 The Board Examinations for Class XII (2020-2021) which were postponed 

earlier are hereby cancelled by the Board. 

 New method for Class XII assessment will be given shortly by CBSE & 

accordingly the schools will have to complete the work of marks as per the 

defined criteria in a time bound manner. 

 Hence, the Class teachers & subject teachers of Class XII will be 

called to school for this assessment work alongwith Class teachers & 

subject teachers of Class X for verification of marks tabulated by pre 

defined criteria. 

 Apart from the teachers of classes secondary & senior secondary, other 

teachers will be on Summer Vacation till 30th June 2021. 

 Teachers of class secondary & senior secondary will also be on Summer 

Vacation till 30th June 2021. However they can be called to the school 

when the new criteria of evaluations are issued by CBSE.  

 School will reopen for students on 05th July 2021 (Monday). 

 All the teachers will report to school on 01st July 2021 (Thursday) for the preparation 

of Report Cards, New session & Teacher’s Seminars. 

 The school wish you good health & enjoy your vacation. 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 


